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2011 Volvo C30 T5 Coupe
View this car on our website at advancedautogroupllc.com/6561252/ebrochure

 

Our Price $0
Specifications:

Year:  2011  

VIN:  YV1672MK6B2203411  

Make:  Volvo  

Model/Trim:  C30 T5 Coupe  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Body:  Coupe  

Exterior:  Black Stone  

Engine:  2.5L DOHC turbo I5 engine  

Interior:  Black  

Transmission:  5-SPEED GEARTRONIC AUTOMATIC
TRANSMISSION

 

Mileage:  93,298  

Drivetrain:  Front Wheel Drive  

Economy:  City 21 / Highway 30

2011 Volvo C30 T5 Coupe in
beautiful condition and it
shows! Very clean inside and
out and has been very well
kept by a local client of ours.

The C30 is a favorite of ours
with its distinctive styling,
Volvo's top safety features, a
very comfortable interior and
a powerful turbocharged
engine!

Overall the C30 is a perfect
blend of sporty, safe and
comfort. With only 93,000
miles this Volvo has been
well serviced and has plenty
of open road ahead of it. For
more details call Adam 610-
295-9539    

https://advancedautogroupllc.com/
tel:610.295.9539
https://advancedautogroupllc.com/vehicle/6561252/2011-volvo-c30-t5-coupe-west-chester-pa-19382/6561252/ebrochure
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Installed Options

Interior

- Illuminated lockable glove box  - Leather handbrake - Leather shift knob w/aluminum inlay  

- Leather tilt/telescopic steering wheel w/audio controls - Leksand T-Tec seating surfaces  

- Outside temp gauge - Pollen filter - Pwr windows w/auto-up/down, anti-trap 

- Rear window defroster w/timer - Remote keyless entry - Textile front/rear floormats 

- Trip computer - Watch dial instrument cluster -inc: tachometer  - Ignition immobilizer 

- Height adjustable front bucket seats -inc: adjustable front head restraints  

- Front/rear reading lamps - Front door storage pockets  - Front center armrest 

- Dual illuminated visor vanity mirrors  - Driver seat manual tilt/recline  

- Driver & passenger adjustable lumbar  - Cruise control 

- Central pwr door locks w/hatch release  - Center console w/2 cupholders  - Bauxite inlays 

- Aux pwr outlet  - Air conditioning - 50/50 fold-flat rear seat w/head restraints

Exterior

- Variable intermittent wipers - Safe Approach & Home Safe security lighting  

- Rear fog light w/auto-off - Pwr heated mirrors  - P205/50VR17 Michelin all-season tires  

- 17" x 7" "Spartacus" alloy wheels  - 16" compact spare

Safety

- Illuminated lockable glove box  - Leather handbrake - Leather shift knob w/aluminum inlay  

- Leather tilt/telescopic steering wheel w/audio controls - Leksand T-Tec seating surfaces  

- Outside temp gauge - Pollen filter - Pwr windows w/auto-up/down, anti-trap 

- Rear window defroster w/timer - Remote keyless entry - Textile front/rear floormats 

- Trip computer - Watch dial instrument cluster -inc: tachometer  - Ignition immobilizer 

- Height adjustable front bucket seats -inc: adjustable front head restraints  

- Front/rear reading lamps - Front door storage pockets  - Front center armrest 

- Dual illuminated visor vanity mirrors  - Driver seat manual tilt/recline  

- Driver & passenger adjustable lumbar  - Cruise control 

- Central pwr door locks w/hatch release  - Center console w/2 cupholders  - Bauxite inlays 

- Aux pwr outlet  - Air conditioning - 50/50 fold-flat rear seat w/head restraints

Mechanical

- 2.5L DOHC turbo I5 engine  - 5-speed Geartronic automatic transmission  

- Comfort chassis - Front wheel drive - Front/rear disc brakes - Front/rear stabilizer bars 

- McPherson strut front suspension - Multi-link independent rear suspension 

- Polished exhaust pipes - Variable pwr rack & pinion steering

Option Packages

Factory Installed
Packages

 

Advanced Auto Group, LLC
advancedautogroupllc.com
610.295.9539

$1,250

-  

5-SPEED GEARTRONIC AUTOMATIC
TRANSMISSION

$1,475

-  

CLIMATE PKG
-inc: heated front seats, headlamp

washers, interior air quality
system (IAQS), electronic

climate control, rain sensor

-  
BLACK STONE

$1,200

-  

OFF-BLACK, LEATHER SEATING
SURFACES

$3,925

-  

Option Packages Total
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